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Please note my objection to the vastness of this proposed redevelopment.  As a resident of nearly 34 years in
Edgware we have experienced many changes - some for the good but definitely some for the worse.  This
proposal is way off logic and balance - Edgware cannot cope with this proposal and we ask you seriously take
into consideration the views of Edgware’s residents and the coping mechanisms - Edgware cannot cope at the
moment!!!   Please take our objections into strong consideration
Living in hope
Anne Simons




